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Dear Planning Officer

These cedar trees sit on the boundary
between 144 & 146 Abbey Road. The trees block all sunlight to the front garden of 144 Abbey Road and due
to their nature, nothing can be grown underneath them. As a consequence, the whole front garden of 144
Abbey Road is dirt and other trees either dying or dead.

Together, the garden in front of both 144 & 146 Abbey Road are visibly the worst in the street and we would
like to work with the freeholders of 146 Abbey Road to change that so they are more pleasant and consistent
with our neighbouring properties. Felling these trees is the first step to achieve this.

| am therefore fully supportive of this application and happy to be contacted if you have any questions or would
like photos to support the statements above. Thank you very much for your consideration.
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